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Video
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT Study Session 6:00 p.m. Recording 

Board Members Present: Mr. Gary Knackstedt, President; Dr. Rommel Bal, Vice-President; 

Ms. Sherry Alexander, Clerk; Mrs. Susan Macfarlane; Mr. Joe Nava; Mr. Courtney Porter; and Mr. Jeff Stroh 

Administrative Staff: Mr. Neil Young, Superintendent; Dr. Robert Sahli, Associate Superintendent; and 
Mrs. Jennifer Huiras, Program Coordinator 

Meeting Recorder: Mrs. Michelle Armstrong, Executive Assistant to the Board of Education 

Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 6:16 p.m. at the James Areida Education Support Center, 1305 East Vine 
Street, Lodi, CA, and broadcast on YouTube. 

Study Session 
Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP} Input Received and Recommendation 
Dr. Sahli and Mrs. Huiras presented information on the LCAP goal changes; actions changes; required metrics; 
and expenditure table. Mrs. Huiras spoke about the proposed 2024-2025 LCAP actions and recommendations. 

Employee groups and parent/community groups taking part included: 
Lisa Wilkins - Lodi Education Association (LEA) 
Erik Sandstrom - Lodi Unified School District Administrators Association (LUSDAA) 
Natalie Sconce - District Advisory Committee (DAC) 
Gabriela Vazquez - Lodi Unified Supervisors Group (LUSG) 

Belinda Yeats - California School Employees Association (CSEA) 

Gerardo Lara - District English Learner Advisory Committee (DELAC) 
Bobbie Ables-Smith - Lodi Pupil Personnel Association (LPPA) 
Michaela Jensen - Mental Health Therapists 
Michelle Armstrong - Confidential Employee Group 

Each group representative was asked to give a statement of their group's input for the 2024-25 LCAP process. 

Discussion ensued. 

Board requested that staff prioritize the requests and bring the information to the next LCAP Study Session, on 
May 21, 2024 

Public Comments 
Lisa Lennon-Wilkins, President, Lodi Education Association (LEA) 
Rebecca Pisano, Teacher, Creekside Elementary 
Bill Yates, Teacher, Sutherland Elementary School 

Adjourn 
The meeting adjourned at 7:49 p.m. 


